
 

 

 Submission    
No 212 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HISTORICAL DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS IN NSW 
 
 
 
 
Name: Mrs Celia Farquharson 

Date Received: 3 June 2024 

 



I request the committee review the Development Application  For Section 13 

Mirador Estate and require the developers to resubmit it because: 

The area has great environmental importance as a wildlife corridor to a fresh 

water lake. 

Much of the surrounding area has been developed leading to erosion and lack 

of habitat for endangered species eg. Greater Glider, Glossy Black Cockatoos, 

and Potoroos. 

The land is very steep and the removal of old growth trees will contaminate 

the creek that runs through the area and through a rainforest area with a Weir 

which has historical significance.  


